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Fear of Missing out? Get in Touch! 
 

• Are you on our email list?                                                
Contact: riveridgesecretary@gmail.com 

• Have you paid your dues?                                                
Contact: riveridgetreasurer@gmail.com 

• Have a suggestion for your Neighborhood       
Association or a question for the Mayor?                  
Contact: riveridgechair@gmail.com 

 

  SCAN and join our                                                                  
 Facebook Group! 
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Riveridge Neighborhood 
Association 

June 10 at 7 p.m. at Riverview          
Elementary is our next                   
Neighborhood Association          
Meeting. Join us for exciting NEWS! 

 
Bring the family to Biddlewood 
Park on July 27 from 2—4 p.m. and 
enjoy free ice cream with games,                   
inflatable slide, live music                  
and more! 

 

  
 

Save the Dates! 
 

• August 5 —National Night Out at   

Riverview Elementary (details to 

come) 

• Sept.  16—Neighborhood Association     

Meeting 

• Sept. 13—Neighborhood Cleanup Day 

• October will be our 3rd Annual            

Halloween Parade 
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